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ELDERLY WOMAN MISSING 
 

 
Update: 
 
Ann Bouie returned home this morning at approximately 2:40 A.M.  Bouie was in 
good condition and appeared well. 
 
Original: 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in  
locating a missing elderly woman, who has been diagnosed with Pre Alzheimer’s.  
  
Ann Whitfield Bouie, B/F, was last seen on Monday, November 24, 2008, at 
approximately 12:30 P.M.  Bouie was last seen at 4830 Northeast 26 Street, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL.  A doctor last saw Bouie at that location.  
  
Preliminary investigation has revealed that Bouie called a friend from the doctor’s 
office and told that friend that she was en-route to their home.  Bouie never 
arrived at the friend’s home.  
 
Bouie, a Fort Lauderdale resident, was born on August 1, 1929.  She is 
described as being 5’3”, 150 pounds, and her hair is gray and black.  Bouie was 
last seen wearing a white shirt with black and white pants.  She was driving a 
2003 Toyota Corolla, four door vehicle, and blue in color.  The tag to the vehicle 
is Y1QPW. 
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